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Ms Fiona  Foster OBJ2013/2630/P Twyman House 

31 - 39 Camden Road

London

NW1 9LR

Miheer Mehta 06/05/2013  20:12:22

Response:

As the occupant of one of the houses backing on to the development (14 Bonny Street) I object most strongly to the addition of a terrace on the 3 rd floor of  this development on the grounds of privacy 

and potential noise nuisance.  It will bring the building line of the development closer to our houses and this terrace will overlook our living room and bedroom, and noise from it will reverberate around 

the courtyard , which already acts as an echo chamber.  As a member of the residents' working group, I am extremely disappointed to find that the developers at this stage , when the building is at its full 

height and a matter of months from completion, now decide they want to add some outside space - presumably to maximise their profits - and choose to do it so sneakily in the form of an amendment like 

this.  It seems unbelievable that the idea of providing some outside space for some of these apartments has only just occurred to them.  They should have submitted them in their original plans so they 

could be properly discussed - and rejected because of the clear breach of privacy they would mean for our terrace of houses.
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